From: Neal Ruchman <nealruchman@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 11, 2022 1:30 PM

To: Zoe Porter <zoe.porter@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Melissa McDaniel <melissajeankw@me.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 10 Lowes Lane

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Zoe,
We would like to withdraw our previously submitted comments on the above captioned project.
Please remove our submission from the site.
All we ask for is dust control during construction, a reasonable deadline for the completion of the
construction, and appropriate screening.
Thank you,
Neal
Neal Ruchman
202.744.9818
Melissa Jean
Melissa Jean McDaniel
305.923.1616
1009 Southard St.
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